
The Land Trust Alliance and the Cornell Lab of Ornithology have grant
opportunities for accredited land trusts.

The Land Trust Alliance, in partnership with The Nature Conservancy, is
excited to announce a new program to support land trusts in exploring how
remote monitoring technologies can help enhance their stewardship work. Join LTA on January 27 for the Remote
Monitoring Grant Program Info Session. Whether you're new to remote monitoring or a seasoned pro, you will learn how to
apply for grant funding from the Alliance to explore your land trust's remote monitoring needs. Eligibility for funding requires
accredited status (or the land trust must have a plan and reasonable timetable for attaining accreditation that has been
adopted by their board). Information session has passed.

Thanks to generous underwriting from The Nature Conservancy and individual donors, this information session is
complimentary.

The Cornell Lab of Ornithology has a land trust bird conservation initiative which offers management and restoration grants.
For management grants an organization should either be an accredited land trust or be working with an accredited land trust
as a partner. Ideally the lead applicant should be the accredited land trust. Grant applications are due by March 1. Learn
More

https://www.birds.cornell.edu/landtrust/2021-request-for-proposals/

